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Pentucket Bank Honors Retiring Board of Directors at the Bank’s 130th Annual Meeting 

(Haverhill, MA)  Jonathan H. Dowst, President and CEO of Pentucket Bank, along with the Board of 
Directors and Trustees, honored the service of four retiring members of the Board of Directors and 
Trustees after their collective 112 years of service to the Bank.  The retirees were honored at the Bank’s 
130th Annual Meeting of Pentucket Bank held at Atkinson Resort and Country Club on March 10, 2022. 

William Klueber joined the Board of Directors of the Bank in 1979, boasting 43 years of service.  Klueber 
is an active member of many community organizations and is also retired from the City of Haverhill 
where he served as City Auditor.  He is a resident of Bradford, MA. 

Timothy Schiavoni joined the Board of Directors in 1987, serving for 35 years.  Schiavoni is an attorney 
and partner at Sheehan, Schiavoni, Jutras & Magliocchetti, LLP and is a lifelong resident of Haverhill.  
Though now retired from the Bank’s Board of Directors, Schiavoni continues to serve on the Board of 
the Pentucket Bank Charitable Foundation. 

Elizabeth Rogers was welcomed to the Board of Directors in 2000.  Rogers and her family are the 
owners of Rogers Spring Hill Garden & Farm Center in Ward Hill and she is a lifelong resident of 
Haverhill. 

Ronald Pollina joined the Board of Directors in 2010 following his retirement from the Eagle Tribune 
where he served as Chief Financial Officer.  Pollina splits his time between Haverhill, MA and Florida. 

Pentucket Bank, with assets of over $970 million, offers six full service community banking offices:  three 
in Haverhill, MA, one in North Andover, MA, and one each in Hampstead and Salem, NH.  Pentucket 
Bank’s Administrative Offices are located on the fourth floor of the Pentucket Bank Plaza building at 
Harbor Place in Downtown Haverhill.   Pentucket Bank is a subsidiary of Pentucket Bank Holdings, 
MHC.  For more information on Pentucket Bank, please visit www.pentucketbank.com. 
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